
2018 KINDERGARTEN AND FIRST GRADE SUMMER SCHOOL 

PROGRAM FOR LIMITED ENGLISH PROFICIENT STUDENTS 

 

     According to 19 Texas Administrative Code Section 89.1250, school districts are 

required to provide a summer school program for Limited English Proficient students who 

will be eligible for admission to Kindergarten and First Grade at the beginning of the 2018-

19  school year.  These students will receive targeted instruction in language development 

and academic and social skills. 

 

     If you have a child who meets the Limited English Proficiency eligibility requirements 

and will be entering Kindergarten or First Grade, please contact the Elementary Office at 

254-746-7145. 


